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Equestrian Australia Dressage Committee - 
UPDATE 

 

Meeting held: 16 November 2022 
Below is a summary of proceedings at the recent EADC meeting 

 

MEETING DISCUSSION  

 

Correspondence 
All correspondence addressed. 
 
Medical Service Providers – Form 06A 
Draft provided by EA Health & Safety Team reviewed with feedback provided.  Expected to be 
launched late 2022/early 2023. 
 
EADOC Appointments 
Re-appointment of Mary Seefried and Jobina Kennedy to the EADOC for a further 3-year term each.  
 
Dressage Rulebook 
Summary of changes submitted to EA Board for approval.  Some subsequent queries were address for 
re-submission. 
 
Dressage Equipment Annex 
Further updates to the FEI Equipment Annex, as of 10 October.  These are to be updated in the EA 
Equipment Annex, version effective 1 January 2023. 
 
Events 
As an outcome of the EADC/SDA meeting in August, EOI’s for hosting Major Dressage Events in 2024 
to be called for in November.  Application form to be distributed and News Item. 
 
WWCC  
Information provided regarding mandatory WWCC to become mandatory as of 1 July 2023.  Also 

mandatory for officials attending any EA National Championships from 1 January 2023.  OC’s will need 

to work with their State Branch on these requirements. 

 

USDF Tests 

Drafts finalised and awaiting confirmation of amendments from the USDF, before publishing, hopefully 

by beginning of December, tests effective as of 1 January 2023. 


